When interviewing potential donors we do discuss wage replacement schemes through their place of employment.  If none exists then we recommend Sickness Benefits through the Employment Insurance program.  I make them aware of the TGLN Reimbursement Program for Donors.
 

Here's my question  If a potential donor has a very physically demanding job or other complications arise do you recommend TGLN "Loss of Income Subsidy After Surgery" first for two months (max period) and then Sickness Benefits?  I spoke at length with EI today who basically recommended TGLN first as long as the person has the 600 insured hours within the last 10 months (if they are taking the TGLN money). Normally it is 12 months but they would have the 2 months post op without hours.  The max dollar allowance from TGLN is about $50 less than EI and is still the 55% of net earnings.   It surprised me as I always felt that Trillium would be a "last resort" for funding not the first.  Asking for other people's experience with this.
 

Robert 
 

Since the Trillium Gift of Life Program was specifically set up for this purpose I don’t see why it wouldn’t be used first. Of course if a person has good work benefits that it the first step but it he just has EI, I tend to think that the Trillium plan should be used first.
 
Diane Boisjoli 
